
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Garbage, recycling, and yard waste will not be collected on Christmas 
day.  Instead, collection will take place the following day for the  
remainder of the week. 

Tracy’s annual leaf pick-up season began November 28th and will  
continue through the first week of January.  For areas of Tracy with large 
mature trees and heavier quantities of leaves, residents are asked to rake 
their leaves curbside for weekly collection.  Leaves must be piled 
curbside by 4 a.m. on your normal garbage collection day.  Please keep 
gutters clear of leaves.  Residents with small trees, and thus a smaller 
quantity of leaves, are asked to place leaves in the brown yard waste  
toter.  The toter will continue to be collected every other week on your 
normal yard waste collection day. 

Holiday trees will be picked up curbside beginning December 26th 
through the first week in January on your regular collection day.  No 
flocking, tinsel, ornaments, nails, or stands. 

Electronic Waste Events located at the City of Tracy, Boyd Service  
Center, 520 Tracy Blvd., Gate 1. 

January 12, 2013 9:00am – 1:00pm 
April 13, 2013  9:00am – 1:00pm 
July 13, 2013  9:00am – 1:00pm 
October 12, 2013 9:00am – 1:00pm 


